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Dear Dr Carol:

Your "Visiting Professorship” is a marvelous idea. However, | find your
list of participants presenting the relationship between nutrition, blood
lipids and atherosclerosis so biased as to bring major criticism on your
program, although your intent is clear. Fortunately, the scientific world
and the public are moving ahead of your consultants in this area.
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